
Come and join us for a

Join us in celebrating John and Debbie’s years
of service to Messiah University and wishing
them farewell in their new Florida adventure!

To celebrate John and Debbie
Chopka!

Board of Trustees Conference Room, 310

May 8, 2025
from 2 - 4 pm
Kim S. Phipps Admissions
and Welcome Center


